

Campus News

Friday, March 30, 1973

ACTIVITIES

Friday, March 30

12:00 noon Golf Team Meeting - Dr. Jones'

Office

12:00 noon Faculty Evaluation Committee -

Conference Room

12:00 noon Film - COOL HAND LUKE - Little

Theatre

7:00 - 7:30 p.m. Dictation Practice-Channel 13

8:00 p.m. Kappa Delta Phi BYOB-Student Center

Saturday, March 31

8:00 p.m. MISS NEW HAMPSHIRE COLLEGE PAGEANT

GYM

BYOB FOLLOWINGS PAGEANT - STUDENT

CENTER - FEATURING TWELVE 76

Sunday, April 1

:00 p.m. Folk Mass - Lounge

8:00 p.m. Film - HARPER - Little Theatre

INTERVIEWS CANCELLED

ACCOUNTING MAJORS--General Motors will not recruit on campus today.

INTRAMURAL SOFTBALL

Anyone interested in signing up for intramural softball is asked to pick up a roster sheet from the activities office by April 6.

ENGLISH 19

The English 19 plays are in at the Campus Store. Professor C. Wilbert's students are requested to please pick them up.

BYOB

Kappa Sigma Beta and SGA are sponsoring a BYOB tonight at the Blessed Sacrament Hall. Admission is only \$1.00. Buy your tickets in the Snack from KSB. Tickets will not be availabe at the door. Music will be provided by MATRIX.

COLLEGE COUNCIL MEETING TODAY AT 12:00 NOON.

FCLK MASS

Father Bilodeau announces resumption of the Sunday night 7:00 p.m. Folk Mass. Please plan to attend this service in the lounge.

LECTURE ON INSURANCE

On Tuesday, April 3 at 12:30 p.m., Mr. Kimball of the Manchester Social Security Office will be on campus to lecture on insurance, Medicare and other related subjects. His lecture will be delivered to the Medical Office Practice class in F-60. Anyone else interested is cordially invited to attend by Associate Professor Mary Dionne.

KAPPA CHI NEWS

The Kappa Chi bike raffle was won by Mr. Frank O'Connell of Connecticut.

Kappa Chi is sponsoring a CAR WASH today from 9:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m. to be affect the American Cancer Society. Please help a verthy cause and give your poor real weary car a break at the same the location: The GYM. Cappa Chi thanks Peter Perich, Chief of Maintenance, for providing the hoses!)

BROOM HOCKEY

Due to a shortage of time this season, the broom hockey schedule has been revised and a double elimination play-off involving all six teams will be set up.

In this tournament two losses will result in your team being eliminated. The tournament will begin Tuesday, April 3. The schedule will be:

6:30 Woodeyes vs. House of Spirit

8:00 Phi Psi vs. Maniacs

9:30 Kappa Sigma vs. Kappa Delta

HANDWRITING ANALYSIS

NHC will present a "different" evening of entertainment in its Student Center on Thursday, April 5. The program will be a lecture on and a demonstration of Handwriting Analysis.

MISS NEW HAMPSHIRE COLLEGE PAGEANT

Don't forget the Miss New Hampshire College Pageant to be held Saturday night at 8:00 p.m. in the college gymnasium. A free BYOB in the Student Center, featuring Twelve 76, will follow the pageant. Continuing the contestant descriptions:

Miss Deborah Cousins, a 1972 graduate of West High School in Manchester, received the Betty Crocker Homemaker Award. She participated in many cultural trips and activities as a member of an educational organization. Deborah is the daughter of Mr. John Cousins of 158 Dunbarton Road, and Mrs. Jacqueline Kelly of 199 Morgan Street in Manchester. A Dean's List student, she is a Management Arts major and presently works part-time in the NHC Admissions Office. Her hobbies are singing, dancing, swimming, writing and bowling. She will sing "Good Morning Heartache." Her sponsor is the NHC Admissions Office.

Miss Carolyn Babcock, daughter of Mr. and Mrs. Russell Babcock in Londonderry, N. H., graduated from Joseph Case High School, Swansea, Mass. While there, she served as sophomore class secretary, junior class vice president, and was a member of the student council. She was president in her senior year of the Business Bees Club. She is a Fashion Merchandising major and a freshman at New Hampshire College. Her talent will be a dance routine, and she is sponsored by the campus Marketing Club. During the summers, she is employed as a store cashier.

Miss Marlene Lessard of Berlin, New Hampshire is enrolled in the egal Secretarial course and is a sophomore at NHC. Her parents are Mr. and Mrs. Paul Lessard. At Berlin High School, Marlene was an honor graduate, active in the National Honor Society, cheerleading, and acted in the junior and senior plays. She also served as class secretary and on the yearbook staff. At college, she is co-captain of the cheering squad, a sister of Kappa Chi Affiliate Sorority, a member of the Golden "Z" Club, and works as a Student Technical Assistant at the H. A. B. Shapiro Memorial Library on campus. Her sponsor is Kappa Delta Phi fraternity, and she will present a dance routine.

Miss Karen Grady is the daughter of Mr. and Mrs. Leo Grady of Pittsfield, Mass. and a 1972 graduate of Pittsfield High School. Her high school activities included vice presidency of Girls Student Government, yearbook staff member, dramatics, interpretative dancing, and modeling. At NHC Karen majors in Fashion. Merchandising and is on the Dean's List. She is active in Drama Club, Ski Slub, co-chairs the Humanities Committee, and is involved in volunteer work in the Manchester community. She is employed during college vacations and summers in a men's clothing store. Her sponsor is the Drama Club and she will do an interpretative dance routine.

Miss Katie Russell, of New Haven, Connecticut, is the daughter of Mr. and Mrs. James Russell. A graduate of Richard C. Lee High School, she was Class Day co-chairman senior year, and worked on the school literary magazine Spectrum. At NHC Katie is a freshman majoring in Fashion Merchandising. She is chairman of the Black Coalition social committee, a member of the Bible Study Class, and active in dramatics. Her sponsor is the Black Coalition, and she will sing "To Sir With Love."

Miss Deborah Sliney, a sophomore at NHC, is majoring in the Secretarial Science progrethe daughter of Mr. and Mrs. Robert Sline of Framingham, Mass., she graduated in 1971 from Framingham South High School. She was active in varsity tennis, student council, vice president of her class, a D.A.R. delegate, and on the honor roll. At NHC she is a member of the Future Secretaries Association, a second year participant in the Miss New Hampshire College Pageant, on the Inter-Dorm Council, a class officer, and a Dean's List student. She is sponsored by Kappa Chi Sorority, and for her talent act will sing and play the guitar.

Editors' Note: With all due apologies a mistake was made and we admit it. Carol MacDonald, a member of the Ski Club, is sponsored by the GREAT NHC SKI TEAM.

SHE DESERVES THANKS

Because of her untiring efforts and devotion to every detail involved in conducting the pageant, Donna LeClerc, Coordinator of all New Hampshire College Pageant activities, deserves a special thank you. Thank you Donna for putting it all together.